Melissa Allan (VPA)

From: Peter Cooper (VPA)

Sent: Tuesday, 23 November 2021 5:21 PM

To: Genna Walkley (VPA); Samuel Duff (VPA)

Subject: FW: Amendment C158-Beveridge North West PSP

From: Trudy Mill

Sent: Tuesday, 23 November 2021 12:35 PM

To: Peter Cooper (VPA) <Peter.cooper@vpa.vic.gov.au>
Cc: mitchell.advocacy@mitchellshire.vic.gov.au
Subject: Amendment C158-Beveridge North West PSP

Hi,

Regarding the proposed Quarry @ 175 Northern Highway Wallan, we oppose this Quarry due to congestion
impacting health, wellbeing and liveability in the area.

We moved here from Northcote for the peace and quiet where putting up with all the new builds and roadworks
presently but to think that there would be even more noise pollution, roadworks and even more dust and vibration
is unbearable.

For the health and safety of all residents here we strongly oppose this quarry.

Yours sincerely

Greg & Trudy Mill

Sent from my iPhone





